

June 24 2024

To: Mayor & Council, City of White Rock

Re: The 2024 White Rock Craft Beer Festival

Dear Mayor Knight & Councillors Chesney, Cheung, Klassen, Lawrence, Partridge, and Trevelyan:

I hope that this letter finds you well!

I'm writing you regarding the White Rock Craft Beer Festival.

We are very excited to present the 4th Annual White Rock Craft Beer Festival on September 21 2024. Featuring 13 breweries- including the three White Rock craft breweries- and 2 food vendors (both White Rock businesses), the event will be very similar to the previous two iterations in terms of size and scope.

We are requesting Council's approval for the 4th annual White Rock Craft Beer Festival.

On behalf of the White Rock BIA, I want to thank you for considering our request. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Alex Nixon Executive Director, White Rock BIA